
Report to the Brantford Municipal Airport Board  
 
 
 
Meeting: Dec 9, 2024 
 
 
Current 
 
-Construction on T-Hangars continues. We’ll take regular aerial photos so the Airport Board can 
track progress (attached.) 
 
-Background work on infrastructure for the appraisal continues as Airport staff works with City 
staff. 
 
-The perimeter fence is still waiting on a few gates to be installed. 
 
-Equipment has been prepared for winter operations. First snowfall and airport plowing went 
well. 
 
-Airport and facilities staff continue to coordinate with the City’s survey team.  Crews will be on 
site this week to lay some of the groundwork for annual obstacle checks. 
 
 
Coming Up 
 
-The terminal building will be closed to the public for Christmas Dec 24-26, as well as on Jan 
1st., however staff remain on call for emergencies and urgent situations. 
 
 
 

Respectfully submitted, 

Jamie Crosbie 
Airport & Facilities Manager 
Brantford Flying Club 
Brantford Municipal Airport 
 



 


